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I am in support of counties being able to choose to use the hounds to chase/hunt 

cougars. The state can set a max number harvested and still allow cougars to be 

hunted to decrease the number of conflicts with people and farm animals. I am a 

physician with typically liberal leaning political views and yet I support this measure.  


